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MAY 1 7 1984

Docket No. 50-254
Docket No. 50-265

Commonwealth Edison. Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special safety inspection conducted by Messrs.
N. J. Chrissotimos and A. D. Morrongiello of this office on November 17, 1983,
through January 24, 1984, of activities at the Quad Cities Nuclear Power
Station, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating Licenses No. DPR-29 and
No. DPR-30. Specifically, the inspection related to a violation of secondary
containment integrity requirements. -The results of this inspection were
discussed during an enforcement conference conducted at the NRC Region III
office on January 24, 1984. The report setting forth the results of the
inspection and enforcement conference were forwarded to you by letter dated
March 16, 1984.*

The findings of the inspection were under review at that time to determine
appropriate enforcement action. As a result of our review and in accordance
with the revised enforcement policy, we have concluded that the issuance of a-

Notice of Violation.is the appropriate enforcement action for the identified
noncompliance with NRC requirements. These noncompliances are specified in the
enclosed appendix. This Notice of Violation is transmitted to you in
conjunction with inspection report 50-245/83-31(DPRP) and 50-265/83-30(DPRP).
A written response is required.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosure (s)
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room unless you notify this office,
.by telephone, within ten days of the date of this letter and submit written

,
. application to withhold information contained therein within thirty days of the

~

! date of this letter. Such application must be consistent with the requirements
|- of 2.790(b)(1). If we do not hear froa you in this regard within the-specified
| periods noted above, a copy of^this letter and the enclosed inspection report
| wiil-be placed in the Public Document Room.
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We will gladly discuss any questions you have concerning this inspection.

Sincerely,

"Orlainal signed by.R. F. t!arnick"

C. E. Norelius, Director
Division of Project and

Resident Programs

Enclosure: Inspection Report.

No. 50-254/83-31(DPRP);
No. 50-265/83-30(DPRP)

cc w/ encl:
D. L. Farrar, Director

of Nuclear Licensing
,

N. Kalivianakis, Plant,

Superintendent.

DMB/ Document Control Desk ~(RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII

,

Phyllis Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Control Division
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